
 
INDIAN INSTITUTE OF SCIENCE EDUCATION & RESEARCH THIRUVANANTHAPURAM 

DISCLAIMER 

Anything contained in this document would not lead to any legal claim on part of an individual for any 
purpose. 

INFORMATION NOTE 

The list of candidates shortlisted for the post of ‘Registrar’ against Advertisement No. 
IISER(T)/DoFA/NT/01/2024 dated 18.12.2024 is as follows:  

Shortlisted Applications: 
Sl No App Id 

1 24R-R01-0002 

2 24R-R01-0005 

Provisionally Shortlisted Applications: 
Sl No App Id Remarks 

1 24R-R01-0006 Provisionally Shortlisted – NoC & Vigilance Clearance certificates from 
the current employer are not submitted. Candidates are required to 
submit these documents via email on or before 5 pm on January 28, 2025, 
and originals are to be produced at the time of the interview. 

2 24R-R01-0007 

3 24R-R01-0009 Provisionally Shortlisted –Vigilance Clearance certificates from the 
current employer is not submitted. Candidate is required to submit these 
documents via email on or before 5 pm on January 28, 2025, and originals 
are to be produced at the time of the interview. 

Not Shortlisted Applications: 
Sl No App Id Reason 

1 24R-R01-0001 Not Shortlisted – Hard copy application not received within the stipulated 
due date in the advertisement 

2 24R-R01-0003 Not Shortlisted – Experience certificate issued by the current employer 
not received within the due date stipulated in the advertisement. The 
vigilance certificate was also not received. 

3 24R-R01-0004 Not Shortlisted – Not having prescribed 8 years’ experience in pay matrix 
level 12 out of 15 years of experience. 

4 24R-R01-0008 Not Shortlisted – Hard copy application not received within the stipulated 
due date in the advertisement 

5 24R-R01-0010 Not Shortlisted – Prescribed proof of experience and pay level equivalency 
certificates are not uploaded as stipulated in the advertisement. 

 

The call letter to the shortlisted candidates is being sent by email.  

Representations if any, to be informed to dofa.secy@iisertvm.ac.in within January 22, 2025 

  With sincere regards, 

Sd/- 

Dean Faculty Affairs  
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